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Task Force Committee was charged with the mieafﬁn O
“recomnmending to the Township Board whether or not the Tgwpeniip
should seek to acquire the campground commpQr swn as Kathy’s
Kampsmround for conversion intc T K

and, in the event of a positive recomnmendation to recommend
tc the Board how the necessary money for purchase, remodeling and
maintenance could be raised.

The Task Force Committee has met several times and pursued sone
extensive research to carry out the assignment and is ready now
toc make the ‘following formal recommendaTiONSs. e ——

“h-.'.,;_*'-.. ]

1 Ve recommend against making any effort at this time/to

acqguire erest 4in the campground T TPhe -reamsar~for”
this strong recommendation IE at-there i an —waresbived matter
of serious contamination involving the campground and contiguous
properties. It seems likely that there will be extensive legal
and technical work to be carried out before that problemn is
resolved. It seems unwise at this time to involve +the Township
unneccesarily beyond its existing involvement as the municipal

aunthority.

e
11 - Ve recommend, however, that® ) Township pursue the
appropriate steps towarg he \use of grant monies,
avallat IR he-——Leanrc— AT ater Conserve Fuand and the
Michigan Natural Resocurces Trust Fund, for such purposes as may
from time to time seem meritoriocus. Such funds would facilitate
the acconmplishment of many projects that the Township may
contemplate, such as the acquisition and/or development of

recreatioconal and other facilities for the benefit of the
Township.
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H We also recommend that the Township undertake\ \to
' prepare, publicly debate and adopt a Township

Recre Plan. Such a current plan, foicially adopted I" e

Township, =0 - - = MTIT TR tet wiw g gt 7 5 a

necessary prerequiaite to an application for the grants mentioned

in Recommendation 11, and 1is clearly a worthy accomplishment in
its own right,
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It is only fair to point ocut that two recommendations made above
entail considerable time and effort on the part of those who may
be put in charge of those projectis. Although the Township now
has an extensive library of the necessary study materials,
appiications, guidelines and the like, both for the development
of a recreation plan and for the eventual attemnmpt to secure fund
monies, and has also been offered the assistance of professionals

in the DNR in the preparation of these plans and applications—-
the sheer work involved in such a set of projects is very great.

A sample planning chart—= hed to. . this repo? 11l give somne
indicatio =The many steps required and the long leaco~limes
that—fMtust be efficiently dealt with. o
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,f1::Hm Our recommendations II and III should not.be-—1lightly accepfed,

without some hard and cons 3E Ot e
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— —+t—mtERt  be useful for the Task Force Committee to discuss these
considerations with the Board in some detail before +the Board
decides to accept or reject our recomnendations.

We remain at the Board’s disposal for that purpose and,
expressing our appreciation to the Board for the confidence it

showed in assigning us this interesting mnission, we respectfully
present our report. |

Harvey Jacobitz, Chairman



